MEMORANDUM

TO:  			Public Market Advisory Commission
FROM:			Stephanie Willette, Market Manager
DATE:  		October 12, 2017
SUBJECT: 		Public Market Operating Rule Proposed Updates

The following Public Market Operating Rule changes are proposed to further align operating rules with current staff procedures, and allow vendors to fill in space when the market has empty stalls in order to create a more vibrant and “full” atmosphere.
The stall assignment process (Section IV.3) has been updated to allow vendors to select up to four stalls after all other vendors have been assigned stall spaces. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The move in procedure (Section IV.4) has been updated to allow vendors to move into a vacant stall after the previous vendor has left early for the day, if there are no other vendors in temporary lettered stalls who wish to occupy it for a better position. 
A track-changed version of the proposed changes for the Public Market Operating Rules has been provided for your reference.


Prepared by:  		Stephanie Willette, Farmers Market Manager
Reviewed by:   	Colin Smith, Manager of Parks and Recreation Services


